	Old crocks for fear of theft

	

	32 percent will not buy a new bicycle for fear of theft (27 Feb) [image: image1.png]
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	The Fietsersbond cyclists’ association has conducted research into the effects of bicycle theft. Of the 4,300 respondents in the survey, 32 percent indicated that they would not buy a new bicycle for fear of theft. They use old, unsafe bicycles or stop cycling altogether. As a result, the bicycle sector is losing a great deal of money every year.  

The ‘Fietsersbond’ feels that much stronger measures should be taken to tackle bicycle theft. The bicycle manufacturers could contribute to this by mounting good locks on new bicycles and ensuring that bicycles have their own unique, easily read frame number. This would make it possible to recognise stolen bicycles. Furthermore, the ‘Fietsersbond’ is appealing for a code of conduct for bicycle retailers containing measures which prevent the retailer – and later the customer – from buying stolen bicycles.

Municipalities and the police could also do much more to prevent bicycle theft. Municipalities which are currently working hard in this field are Harderwijk, with its use of the civic guard to trace stolen bicycles and Amsterdam with its integral approach to bicycle theft. Both municipalities are involved in the ‘Offensive: Keep the Bicycle’ launched by the ‘Fietsersbond’ and both have been nominated for the award for the best and most innovative practical example of the Ministry of the Interior. The government must also do more: the long promised national register for stolen bicycles must be implemented by all police corps as soon as possible. 




Source: website Fietsersbond, 27/2/04

	Centre and station notorious


	
	Bicycle stays at home for fear of theft (6 May) [image: image3.png]






	Around 45 percent of people sometimes leave their bicycles at home for fear of bicycle theft. Stations (28%) and town centres (21%) are the main locations where people would rather not leave their bicycles. These are the initial results from the bicycle theft survey conducted by the Fietsersbond. So far, 4296 people from all over the country have completed the questionnaire. Of these respondents, 1951 said that they never used their bicycle for certain destinations for fear of theft. Entertainment areas, shopping centres and swimming pools/recreational centres also scored high. The ‘Fietsersbond’ is very concerned about these numbers, which are higher than expected. It is such relatively close destinations which are ideal for cycling. The ‘Fietsersbond’ plans to focus more intensively on securing these locations in the near future. The association is appealing for more and better bicycle racks, more guarded parking, evening and night parking in entertainment areas, bicycle parking at stations open from the first to the last train and monitoring and targeted actions by municipality and police. 

Source: website Fietsersbond, 6/5/04



	

	


